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Chairman Stutes, Members of the Fisheries Committee 

I write today as the longtime Chairman of the Unalaska Advisory Committee and 

Mayor of the City of Unalaska in support of three Board of Fisheries candidates, two 

up for reappointment  Chairman John Jensen, Petersburg, AK Mr. Reed Morisky, 

Fairbanks, AK and the appointment of Former Board Member Fritz Johnson of 

Dillingham, AK. I've worked with all three gentleman during many Board of Fisheries 

meetings, addressing various commercial, sport and subsistence issues, that effect the 

Unalaska Island and the fisheries resources of the Bering Sea/Aleutian Islands.  I have 

the utmost respect, for each of the candidates they have experience, knowledge and 

commitment to the sustainability of the  fisheries resources of Alaska.  In closing: I 

give my highest recommendation to the committee on these three candidates and hope 

that you move them forward from your committee. 
 

Best Regards 

 

Frank Kelty 
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